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RECOMMENDED ACTION
 
Staff recommends the Commission for the Arts discuss arts storage spaces.
 
 
SUMMARY

During the June 24, 2025, Commission for the Arts meeting, Commissioner Gausman initiated a matter
to discuss arts storage spaces at a future meeting.  The Commission for the Arts collectively expressed
support for bringing this item to a future meeting.  This matter is being agendized for this meeting based
on that action.  
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